
Squirrels Class Newsletter 
Friday 7th February 2025 

What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have been using the senses to write poems. We tried sweet, 

salty and sour food to help with our description words. Mrs Semple gave us an amazing 

aroma cards game to help with scents.  

 In Maths…We continued to  learn how to add and subtract across 10, we used maths re-

sources to help us. Year 2 had a visit from the Mice children and played various games 

making doubles.  

In Geography… We explored more facts about China and painted blossoms on a cherry 

tree. 

In PE… We have learned and performed a dragon dance routine. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award– Y1 –Amelia, for working hard and showing perseverance in her 

work. Y2—Leo, For showing love and respect to his friends, including and respecting their 

ideas during group work. 

Work on the Wall– Y1– Maria and Stanley. Y2– William, Rufus and Poppy. The children 

worked together to write an acrostic poem. They were very respectful of each other’s 

views. 

Pupils voice -  “How are the planets spinning around?” James Henry “Racoons are also 

nocturnal animals.” 

Reminders & Messages  

Thursday– We are going to have a Chinese Party, the children can come wearing some-
thing red, if they wish. We are planning to taste some food and have craft activities to cel-
ebrate the end of our topic. 

Friday– Open worship 2.45 all welcome. 


